Terrence Justice

From: Shrem, Paul K CIV NAVFAC SE, PWD Key West <paul.shrem@navy.mil>
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2017 1:23 PM

To: Terrence Justice

Cc: James Bouquet; Flowers, Roland CIV NAVFAC SE

Subject: RE: Basler Relays Invitation to Bid

Signed By: paul.shrem@navy.mil

Bid for ITB 17-012 Mole Pier Protective Electrical Relays is NOT accepted by the Navy.

Paul Shrem

From: Terrence Justice [mailto:tjustice @cityofkeywest-fl.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2017 10:42 AM

To: Shrem, Paul K CIV NAVFAC SE, PWD Key West; Flowers, Roland CIV NAVFAC SE

Cc: James Bouquet

Subject: [Non-DoD Source] RE: Basler Relays Invitation to Bid

Paul & Roland,

Please confirm the Navy's instruction to the City to reject the bid for ITB 17-012 Mole Pier Protective Electrical Relays.
One bid was received in response to this solicitation, from Florida Keys Electric in the amount of $318,580.
The RECO endorsement for this project authorized $204,500 of in-kind funds.

Respectfully,

Terry

Terrence K. Justice
Const. Coordinator
Engineering Dept.
City of Key West
305-304-4799 mob
305-809-3943 ofc

From: Shrem, Paul K CIV NAVFAC SE, PWD Key West [mailto:paul.shrem@navy.mil]

Sent: Monday, January 09, 2017 12:12 PM

To: Terrence Justice <tjustice@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: James Bouquet <jbouquet@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Flowers, Roland CIV NAVFAC SE <roland.flowers@navy.mil>
Subject: FW: Basler Relays Invitation to Bid

Terry,





